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Dear Superintendent: 
 
The information you are receiving is based on the 2005 AYP Status Report data that was 
finalized and posted through the IWAS system.   Be sure to print out these reports. 
 
Your school/district is required to prepare the letters applicable for Choice and/or SES to 
send to your parents. 
 
If you have not already done so, you must send a draft of each letter to ISBE for approval 
by August 19, 2005, before it is sent out to the parents. 
 
If you have questions about any of the data please contact Data Analysis at 217-782-
3950.  If you have questions about the Choice or SES Letter you may contact me or Ev 
Deimel, Principal Consultant at 217-782-2948. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Donna J. Luallen 
      Division Administrator 
      Accountability Division 

 



 

 


